Westside Chase HOA Board Meeting
January 19th, 2013
10:30 AM

Meeting was called to order at 10:40 am.  Denise Ramey contacted Board and Able Management Services and is resigning as President.  Hank Horton will hold the President spot until a new president can be found. 

2012 Profit and Loss Statement and 2013 Budget was read. Members in attendance voted to move $2000 from operating account to the reserve account. Kristy with Able Management to discuss with bank of interest earning options for reserve account.  


Business Discussed:

- Liens and legal action will be sought on any homeowner having a $324 or greater balance. All owners in attendance voted.

- Landscaping discussion- Homeowner wanted to know what happens in the winter when the landscaping company comes out.  Kristy spoke with Outerspace Landscaping and was told in the winter they do grooming and apply fertilization and weed control. Homeowners wanted to know if they could exchange cutting hedges around dumpsters and cutting the overflow lot if they didn’t actually cut lawns in the winter. Outerspace said they could not because they factor in winter months with summer months to determine year round pricing.


- Homeowners wanted prices on different services listed below





1. Initial Cutting of hedges around all 3 dumpsters $250
2. Approximate charge beginning in March $340 per cut. This includes cutting, fertilization and weed control, and maintaining hedges after initial cut)

3. Outerspace gave a pine straw quote for common areas $275


- Newsletter to be sent out every other month


- Next Homeowner’s meeting scheduled for April 13th

- Homeowner’s present wanted to establish yard of the month.


Meeting adjourned at 11:35 am
Minutes taken by:  Kristy East, Able Management Services
